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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Nursery will be going on an exciting educational visit to the local fire station. This visit is 

connected with our Themed Learning focus, People Who Help Us and will be a great 

opportunity for children to further develop their knowledge of the people in our 

community who play a vital role in our safety.  

 

� Nursery Nursery Nursery Nursery will attend the trip on TTTTuesday 3uesday 3uesday 3uesday 3    March. March. March. March.  

    

� We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00am and returning to school in the 

approximately 12.00.We will travel by private school bus and ensure that children are 

wearing seat belts. 

 

� Students who normally have school lunch will be provided with a packed lunch on 

the day. All other students will need to provide their own lunch. You may pack an 

additional drink and small healthy (nut-free) snack should you wish to.  

 

� Students will be required to wear uniform as normal on the day, but should wear 

comfortable walking shoes and a jacket.  

 

� We invite parents to join us on our first Nursery trip. Please inform your class teacher 

if you wish to join.  

 

We will ensure that children are closely supervised at all times so they can be safe and 

have lots of fun learning. If you have any questions about this educational visit, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Natalie Walker  

Head of Nursery and Pre Nursery  

 


